
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
19th March 2024 

KDa/SSn 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
YEAR 11 EXAM INFORMATION EVENING 
 
We are pleased to invite you and your child to our Year 11 Exam Information Evening, 
scheduled for Thursday 28th March, from 5:00pm to 6:00pm. 
 
This event promises to be an invaluable resource, offering comprehensive information on 
various aspects crucial to your child's exam preparation. Among the topics covered will 
be: 

• An overview of the upcoming exam period, including details on GCSE mindset 
and intervention sessions. 

• Insight into after-school revision sessions tailored to enhance exam readiness. 
• Information on holiday revision opportunities to maximise study effectiveness. 
• Guidance on homework assignments, effective revision techniques, and 

strategies for exam preparation. 
• Details on arrangements for the GCSE summer examinations and the transition 

to study leave. 
• Exploration of post-16 options and insight into our sixth form, including what to 

anticipate on results day. 
• Information about additional support systems available to students during this 

critical period. 
 

Attendees will receive an informative pack designed to support your child throughout the 
exam season. Furthermore, our leadership team will be available to address any specific 
queries or concerns you may have. 
 
We strongly encourage your presence at this event, as it will provide vital insights into 
your child's exam journey and beyond. Kindly confirm your attendance using the provided 
QR code or link below: 
 
Attendance reply form 
 
We eagerly anticipate the opportunity to connect with you and 
provide valuable guidance as we navigate this important phase 
together. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs K Davey 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/VAGLydDmqE

